
 

 

 
 

  

 Revised Notice of Public Hearing  
 

 

February 10, 2020  Ref. 2020-H-01 

 Revision 4 

 

The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) announces a date change for the public 

hearing to consider the application from BWXT Nuclear Energy Canada Inc. (BWXT) to renew 

its Class IB fuel facility operating licence for a period of 10 years. Under its current licence, 

BWXT operates two separate facilities: one in Toronto and one in Peterborough. 

 

In light of the number of interventions to be considered during the public hearing, one day 

(March 4) has been added to the hearing in Peterborough. 

 

 

Dates:  March 2 and 3, 2020  

Place:  Casa Do Alentejo Community Centre, 1130 Dupont Street, Toronto, Ontario 

 

 

Dates:  March 4, 5 and 6, 2020  

Place:  Regency Ballroom, Holiday Inn Peterborough Waterfront, 150 George Street 

North, Peterborough, Ontario 

 

Time: As set by the agenda, to be published prior to the hearing date 

 

The public hearing will be webcast live on the CNSC website at nuclearsafety.gc.ca.  

 

BWXT’s licence renewal application is posted on its website. BWXT’s submission, CNSC 

staff’s recommendations and the submissions filed by members of the public are available online 

or from the Secretariat using the contact information below. Further information on this hearing 

or the public Commission hearing process is available on the CNSC website. 

 

 

For further information, please contact:  

 

Senior Tribunal Officer, Secretariat 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  

280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B 

Ottawa, ON  K1P 5S9 

 

Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284  

Fax: 613-995-5086 

Email: cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca 

 

 

http://nuclearsafety.gc.ca/
https://www.bwxt.com/bwxt-nec/safety/licensing
http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/the-commission/hearings/cmd/index.cfm
mailto:cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca

